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Dear Lochside Families, 

This year LEPAC will be undertaking two initiatives to help our students celebrate the upcoming holiday season: a Holiday Bookshop and Food Drive, both in support of our local Food Bank.  Each of these initiatives will provide children with the opportunity to give and share with their family and others in the community.   

The Holiday Bookshop
The Holiday Bookshop promises to be a fun and affordable way for our students to buy a literacy focused gift for loved ones.  Each item at the Bookshop will be priced at 50 cents each and will be wrapped at our special wrapping station.   But, we need your help to make this event a success!  You are invited to make a donation to the Bookshop of gently used books as well as bows & gift tags. Fiction and non-fiction books for all ages are encouraged!   
We will collect donations of books, bows and gift tags for the Holiday Bookshop from November 13th to 27th in boxes outside the front office.  Once we sort and organize the donations, the Holiday Bookshop will then be open to students for shopping on Tuesday, December 3 and Wednesday, December 4th.   Net proceeds will be shared between the Mustard Seed Food Bank and LEPAC. 
December Food Drive
Once again this year, we will be asking for families to bring a few non-perishable food items to school in December.  Items most in need at the Food Bank include baby food, canned fish & meat, healthy cereal, pork n’ beans or stew, canned fruits and vegetables, wholegrain pasta & rice, pasta sauces and canned or dry soups.  With advance notice, we hope you may be able to take advantage of some sale prices to collect a few of the most needed items.   Please watch for further details and dates in upcoming LEPAC communications.   
Thank you very much for your support and participation in making these two events a success.  We hope they will provide a fun and encouraging way for our Lochside students to give and share with loved ones and their community.  

Sincerely,

Alison Koropatniski , Tanna Mellings 
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& Allison Spencelayh
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